
 
 

KS1 Trips Overview 2023-2024 

Dear Parent/Carer  

We are pleased to share with you our overview of trips and visitors for this academic year. We have lots of exciting things 
planned to enhance your child’s learning this year.  

You will receive a letter about the cost of each trip/visit one month beforehand. The cost of a trip can vary and we try to 
keep your payment to a minimum. Below is an idea of what different trips can cost: 

• A visit into school from an external entertainer is likely to cost around £5-£15 per child. 
• A trip within Nottingham City area is likely to cost around £7-£10 per child. 
• A trip outside of Nottingham is likely to cost around £10-£20 depending on area. 

 

Term Trip 
Autumn 1 Visit to University of Nottingham (Toys) 

Autumn 2 Fieldwork Trip around the Meadows 

Autumn 2 The Boy Who Cried Wolf Pantomime 

Spring 1 Places of Worship – Church & Mosque  

Spring 2 Music Workshop at school  

Summer 1 Derby Art Gallery  

Summer 2 NUAST Cookery Trip 

 
 
 
If you would be interested in supporting us on any of these trips or visits, please speak to a member of the Key Stage 1 
team.  

 

Thank you, 
KS1 Team   

 


